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December 6, 2024 

KINGSTREE HIGH SCHOOL’S HEAD FOOTBALL COACH ATTENDS THE SC FOOTBALL 
COACHES ASSOCIATION (SCFCA) RECRUITMENT FAIR  

 On December 5, 2024, the South Carolina Football Coaches Association (SCFCA) hosted its 15th 
Annual Recruitment Fair at Airport High School in Columbia, SC. The purpose of the event was to assist 
student-athletes in gaining college admission and to showcase the class of 2025 to college recruiters.  

 This one-day event featured colleges from across the country.  The colleges in attendance 
included Newberry College, Limestone University, Beloit University, Barton College, Allen University, 
Benedict College, Anderson University, Erskine College, Chowan University, Catawba College, the 
University of Charleston, Fayetteville State University, Guilford College, and Ferrum College. According to 
Coach Brian Smith of Kingstree High School, “The SCFCA recruiting fair is a great opportunity to showcase 
our senior class to college recruiters from all divisions in NCAA.”   

 Currently, Coach Smith has eight players on NCAA college football rosters. One of his former 
players, Nicholas Brown, will be in the national spotlight on December 14th as he and his teammates 
compete in the Celebration Bowl in Atlanta, Georgia. This SCFCA event has been instrumental in helping 
Coach Smith place student-athletes into college programs. 
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